
 

 

 

February 16, 2015 

Via Web Filing 

 

 

Mr. Brent Kirtley, Tariff Branch Manager 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Boulevard 

Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

 

RE: Time Warner Cable Information Services (Kentucky), LLC d/b/a Time Warner Cable 

 Notification of Detariffing 

 

Dear Mr. Kirtley: 

 

This letter is filed on behalf of Time Warner Cable Information Services (Kentucky), LLC d/b/a Time 

Warner Cable (“Company”) to notify the Commission that, pursuant to HB 337, approved April 22, 2006, 

the Company is opting to offer local and interexchange service on a detariffed basis effective February 

16, 2015. 

 

The Company is certificated as a competitive local exchange and long distance carrier, Utility IDs 

5055220 and 5176600, but does not offer basic local exchange service. The Company respectfully 

requests that its local exchange tariff be withdrawn. A Service Guide of the Company’s terms, conditions 

and services will be available on its website at: 

 

http://help.twcable.com/twc_regulatory.html 

 

The Company is aware that withdrawal of its tariff does not remove any of the Company’s ongoing 

reporting obligations. 

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3006 or 

via email to croesel@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Carey Roesel 

 

Carey Roesel 

Consultant to Time Warner Cable Information Services (Kentucky), LLC 

d/b/a Time Warner Cable 

 

 

cc: Vincent M. Paladini - TW Cable 

file: TW Cable - Kentucky - Local 

tms: KYl1501 
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